Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-October 15, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 by George Davis, at the host home of Penny Harrison.  Board members present were George Davis, Nick VanPatton, Ginny Renda, Penny Harrison, Darlene Blake, Jon Shelness, Steve Utterson, Steve Sarcone and Joe Harrison.
The minutes of the September 17, 2018 board meeting were reviewed and approved as written.
The treasures report submitted by Heather Carman was examined and approved as written.
The General Fall Meeting, held on November 8, 2018, was discussed at length.  Invited speakers include Councilman Josh Mandelbaum, Councilwoman Connie Boesen, City Manager Scott Sanders and Sgt. Lance Ripperger of the police department.  Other possible guests include other council members as available. Meeting notification postcards will be mailed the week of October 27th.
Fall meeting discussion will include the reconstruction of Fleur Drive and  the possibility of reduced lane width from 12’ to 11’.  Other items include side walks and added width to 5’ and sidewalk placement.  The SWHNA Board supports sidewalks but does not want lanes reduced.
The housing development (Kruse) is in the process of development.  Mike Knapp also wants to develop his property next to the Kruse property into housing. His property has met zoning requirements, with additional zoning requirement to be requested. The SWHNA Board fully supports housing in both developments.
The next meeting is the General Meeting on November 8th, with the next Board meeting on November 19th.  Board assignments were given for the Nov. 8th meeting.
The meeting was concluded at 7:35.
Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ginny Renda, Secretary SWHNA
